
Contacts 

Pastor  Fr. Tim Clancy S.J. 509.464.9553 
clancy@gonzaga.edu 

Associate Pastor Fr. Max Oliva S.J. 702.277.4517 
frmaxolivasj@yahoo.com 

Deacon 
 

Craig Blomgren  509.220.0690 
ccblomgren@yahoo.com 

Building, Grounds & 
Maintenance Committee Chair 

Hal Balzart 509.465.1950 
Hal_balzart@yahoo.com 

Adoration & Altar Sacristan Teri Warner 509.276.3799 
 

Bulletin Jerrie Allard 509.954.4057 
jallard@impactstrategiesinc.com 

Religious Education (CCD) Cindy Blomgren 509.220.0690 
ccblomgren@yahoo.com 

Youth Group Matthew 
Simmons 

760.669.2209 
Matrical22@gmail.com 

Women’s Guild MayRene Feider 509.467.7747 
Steve.mayrene@gmail.com 

Knights of Columbus, Grand 
Knight 

Barry Rookey 509.951.7122  
rookey_res@msn.com 

Knights of Columbus, Chaplin Fr. Max Oliva S.J. 702.277.4517 
frmaxolivasj@yahoo.com 

Music Coordinator Ed Sinclair 509.951.4185 

edsinclairjr@gmail.com 
Parish Council President Jim McHugh 206.595.6078 

Jlbsc.mchugh@gmail.com 
Parish Treasurer Fran Bessermin 509.465.1950 

fbessermin@gmail.com 
Parish Secretary Lucille Simmons 509.465.2598 

lucimerv@gmail.com 
 

Website: olotl.org                                                               Mailing address: 

                                                                                           Our Lady of the Lake Catholic Church 

NineMileFallsWA99026                                                  P.O. Box 447 

                                                                                           Nine Mile Falls, WA 99026 

 

  

Our Lady of the Lake 
Catholic Church 

 
 

NOVEMBER 2021 BULLETIN 
Sunday Morning Mass at 9:00 AM 

Located in Suncrest at 6122 Highway 291 
Pastor: Fr. Tim Clancy, SJ                 Associate Pastor: Fr. Max Oliva, SJ 

Deacon: Craig Blomgren 

Visitors Welcome!  

Due to the spike of Covid infections, hospitalizations (and deaths), the Governor of Washington has 

temporarily mandated that masks be worn by all at mixed indoor gatherings whether or not one is 

vaccinated. Masks must cover your mouth and nose. Bandanas and face shields are inadequate at 

preventing spread. Therefore, we require everyone to mask up again until further notice.  

. 

The Labyrinth is located behind and above the church building. 

mailto:clancy@gonzaga.edu
mailto:frmaxolivasj@yahoo.com
mailto:ccblomgren@yahoo.com
mailto:Hal_balzart@yahoo.com
mailto:jallard@impactstrategiesinc.com
mailto:ccblomgren@yahoo.com
mailto:Matrical22@gmail.com
mailto:Steve.mayrene@gmail.com
mailto:rookey_res@msn.com
mailto:frmaxolivasj@yahoo.com
mailto:edsinclairjr@gmail.com
mailto:Jlbsc.mchugh@gmail.com
mailto:fbessermin@gmail.com
mailto:lucimerv@gmail.com


Parish Announcements 
Prayer Meetings 

The Knights offer a Rosary before Mass every first Sunday at 8:30 AM. 

Scriptural Rosary every Wednesday at 10:00 AM in the social hall. 

Adoration every Friday at 9:00 AM in the Chapel. 

Parish Activities (refer to http://olotl.org/calendar.html for a full calendar) 

▪ November 16: Knights of Columbus meeting. Rosary at 6:30, meeting at 7:00 PM 

▪ November 21: Parish Council meeting via Zoom, 7:00 PM 

Sacrament of Confession 
Please contact Fr. Tim or Fr. Max to arrange a time to receive this Sacrament and information regarding 

other Sacraments. 

Announcements from Deacon Craig 
Deacon Craig and his wife, Cindy, coordinate several ministries within our Parish, including Liturgy 

Director, Homebound Communion, Benevolence and Funeral Services, Religious Education, and 

Sacrament Prep. Please contact Deacon Craig for more information.  

General Announcements 
Tim and Grace’s granddaughter is offering her services to earn money for a school trip next Spring to the 

east coast. Jayda Owens will do yard work, dog and cat sitting, cleaning homes, etc. Jayda can be reached 

at 509-879-0476. 

Please note activity bags are available in the back of the Sanctuary for preschoolers use during Mass. 
 

Reader Schedule for November 
Please arrange for a substitute if you are unable to complete this obligation. If you are interested 

in serving as a reader, please contact Deacon Craig. 

Nov 7 Nov 14 Nov 21 Nov 28 Dec 5 

Vincent & Garrett 
R. 

Mary Heinen & 
Claire S. 

Mark & Kelly T. Dawn S. & Lois M. Tim & Grace T. 

 

 

  September 2021 Collections 
General Fund: $4,796.00                                                                                                 Building Fund: $2,670.00 

Thank you for your ongoing support of our Parish. We are currently not collecting gifts pew by pew. 

A collection basket is in the back of the worship space as you exit after Mass. Gifts may also  

be mailed to Our Lady of the Lake Catholic Church, P.O. Box 447, Nine Mile Falls, WA 99026. 

 

Parish Council 
The November Parish Council meeting is November 21st via Zoom. When we are 

back to our regular schedule, the Parish Council typically meets the third Sunday of 

the month following Mass. All are welcome to attend.  

Knights of Columbus 
Men - please consider joining The Knights of Columbus. As a knight, you have the 

opportunity to support your Parish, give back to your community, grow in your 

faith, and gain exclusive access to our top-rated insurance program to protect your 

family. Learn more at www.kofc.org 

The Knights meet on the third Tuesday of each month at 7:00 PM with the 

Rosary at 6:30. Everyone is invited to Rosary. 

Youth Group 
Northside Catholic Youth Ministry serves youth in 6th-12th grade. Middle school 

students (6th-8th) are invited to weekly ministry at the St. Thomas More gym on 

Wednesday nights from 7–8:30 PM. High School students are invited to weekly 

ministry at the St. Charles youth room on Tuesday nights from 6:30–8 PM. Both 

ministries do not meet on the first week of each month. Instead, all parents and youth are invited to an 

adoration night that first Wednesday of the month from 7–8 PM at St. Francis Xavier parish. If you 

have questions, please email JJ Nazzaro at jnazzaro@dioceseofspokane.org. 

Women’s Guild 
The November Women’s Guild meeting will be announced at Mass. All women and 
young girls are welcome.  

The 2021 quilt raffle is on now! Tickets are $1 each or six for $5.00 and available for 

purchase after Mass. Thank you Lee VanSickle for providing beautiful quilts for many 

years. 
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